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Join the Countywide Community Revitalization Team (CCRT) for a public meeting hosted by 
the Office of Community Revitalization (OCR) on Tuesday, November 19th, beginning at 10 
a.m.

The meeting will be held at the Vista Center, 2300 N. Jog Road, West Palm Beach, and will 
focus on The Palm Beach County Long Term Recovery Coalition (PBC-LTRC) presented by 
Dearmayl Sherrod, M.S., Special Projects Coordinator, Palm Beach County Public Safety, 
Division of Emergency Management 

The Palm Beach County Long Term Recovery Coalition is a cooperative body that is made 
up of representatives from faith-based, non-profit, government, business and other local 
organizations. The goal of the PBC-LTRC is to develop a whole community approach to 
recovery in Palm Beach County.  

The PBC-LTRC works within the community to assist individuals and families as they 
recovery from disaster. Their focus is on providing coordinated case management services 
to the most vulnerable populations affected by a disaster. Addressing the unmet needs of 
the individual and family which includes but not limited to in-kind donations, home repair, 
financial assistance, programs for children and families, food pantries, disaster 
preparedness, etc.  

Join us in the conversation. 
We look forward to seeing you and your neighbors! 

If you have any questions, please contact OCR Director Houston L. Tate, at 233-5303, htate@pbcgov.org 

or Ruth Moguillansky, OCR Principal Planner, at 233-5376, rmoguill@pbcgov.org 

Light refreshments will be served. 
The meeting will begin promptly at 10:00 a.m.  Thank You! 
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